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12/14/2020   

I am a Stark County, Ohio homeowner, mother of two young children (one just starting school) 

and a pediatric Speech Language Pathologist. I strongly oppose HB 796. I am very upset by the 

rushed timing on the final hearing of this bill. The Committee has not allowed us even a full day 

to hear about it and send in testimony. This bill will make people feel that they can escalate any 

argument into shooting.   

Reject HB 796! 

 

Thank you, 

Monica Harmon 

 


